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IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING
RECENT CHANGES IN AIG'S FINANCIAL RATINGS

In light of the recent action taken by S&P and other financial rating agencies, it is
necessary that we cease disseminating all communications and marketing
materials which make any reference to rating agencies and/or the financial
strength assigned by such agencies to AlG and its member companies. Itis
critical that all references to “Triple A’, “highest financial strength ratings”,
“‘unsurpassed financial strength”, “unrivaled financial strength” and similar
language immediately be eliminated from all brochures, web sites, advertising or
other marketing materials. All communications with these references should be

altered or destroyed.

Nevertheless, AIG continues to be financially strong and stable, qualities which
appropriately may be included in your communications. However, If you wish to
disseminate any such comments in your communications and/or marketing
materials, you are reminded that you are required to first obtain the approval of
such materials from your Program Manager.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact your
Program Manager.
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